
From: MWBE
To: Fran Cameron; MWBE
Cc: Michelle Gent; Mary Elizabeth Batten; Christol Murphy; Tiffany H Johnson
Subject: RE: Sanofi Pasteur - Public Health Pharmaceuticals
Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 4:16:53 PM

Good Afternoon,
 
MWBE has reviewed the Waiver request for vaccines, the subject waiver is approved.
 
Sincerely,
Maria
 
From: Fran Cameron <ncameron@guilfordcountync.gov> 
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 11:41 AM
To: MWBE <mwbe@guilfordcountync.gov>
Cc: Michelle Gent <mgent@guilfordcountync.gov>; Mary Elizabeth Batten
<MBATTEN@guilfordcountync.gov>; Christol Murphy <cmurphy@guilfordcountync.gov>; Tiffany H
Johnson <tjohnso4@guilfordcountync.gov>
Subject: Sanofi Pasteur - Public Health Pharmaceuticals

 
Good morning –
Public Health is spending approximately $175K a year with Sanofi Pasteur of the MMCAP
cooperative.  We would like to take this agreement to the BOCC on oct 17th as a not-to-exceed 5
years agreement.  Blanket POs will be issued as needed.  Please review and let us know if we may
proceed.
 
Thanks, Fran
 
Francesca Cameron​, CLGPO
Purchasing Manager
Finance
336-641-3226
ncameron@guilfordcountync.gov
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